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Thursday 6th March 2025. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to announce that our school will be participating in Comic Relief's 'Do 

Something Funny for Money' campaign on Friday, 21st March 2025. This year, we have 

planned a Crazy Hair Day to help raise funds for this wonderful cause. 

 

On this day, we encourage all students to come to school with the wackiest, most 

creative hairstyles they can imagine! Whether it's bright colours, wild wigs, or funky 

accessories, we want to see it all. The aim is to have fun while supporting Comic Relief, 

which helps people living incredibly tough lives both here in the UK and around the world. 

 

To participate, we kindly ask for a £1 donation from each student. All proceeds will go 

directly to Comic Relief, contributing to their efforts in tackling poverty and social injustice. 

 

Our wonderful School Council will come be planning many fun-filled activities for the day, 

all with a clear message of what Comic Relief means to many. 

 

We hope you will join us in making this event a huge success. Your support and enthusiasm 

are greatly appreciated. Let's come together to make a difference and have a lot of fun 

in the process! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Warm regards, 

The Valley Team. 
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